
 

 
 
         
Dear Parents/Carers,                                       Thursday 9th March 2017 
 
 
Thank you to all the parents who were able to support our trip to the Garden Centre. We hope you enjoyed it as 
much as we did! 
 
Book Fair 
Next week we will be holding a scholastic book fair at the academy which will be open Monday to Friday from 
8:20am ς 8:45am and 3:15pm ς 3:45pm. There is a £1 World Book Day voucher for all children in school and nursery, 
which can be used at the book fair. This is a full price book fair.  
 
Comic Relief Day 
On Friday 24th March we will celebrate Comic Relief Day. This year the Academy Council have decided that  
ǘƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ΨMake Your Laughter Matter and Make Your Hair Outrageous!ΩΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƴƻƴ-uniform,  
for a donation, and if the children choose to, they can have outrageous hair. The Academy Council will be  
looking for the best joke and also having a laughter spotting competition so practice your ha-ƘŀΩǎΣ  
he-ƘŜΩǎ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻ-ƘƻΩǎΗ   
 
Wellbeing Workshop 
We are holding a Wellbeing Workshop for parents and carers on Monday 27th March from 1:15pm to 3:15pm in the 
Maypole Centre. The last ǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ workshop had some great feedback so please put your name down and come 
along. If you are interested in attending then please contact Mrs Pyrah either in the office or on 01924 679682.  
 
Ducklings 
As you may have heard from the children, in the Reception and Year 1 unit we have some duck eggs that are 
currently in the process of hatching. Parents are welcome to come in next week after school to visit the ducklings. 
We are also updating their progress on our twitter page - https://twitter.com/GCAgawthorpe 
 
Head Lice 
We have had a few more cases of head lice in school so please find attached a leaflet from the NHS with some 
helpful information on how to deal with them.  
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This Weeks Profile  
¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǇǊƻŦƛƭŜ ƛǎ ǿǊƛǘǘŜƴ ōȅ Lee Driver our Premises Manager.     

ôI have worked at Gawthorpe Community Academy for 12 years and I am a member of  
the local community so am well known to a lot of the children and parents. B oth my sons  
came to school here and have  gone on to work with adults with special needs and in  
Sainsburyõs. Hopefully my g randchild ren will follow in their fath erõs footsteps and come  
to school here as well. In my s pare time I like to watch rugby  and spend lots of time with  
my family , especially on family holidays.  
I have a wide range of skills that serve me well in this job  as the job is very diverse.  
I have great p eople skills  which helps me to manage the  premises team and  
ensures the  school is kept clean, safe and se cure for staff and for children õ. 

 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
The Leadership Team 

 

                       

Mrs S J Vickerman         Mrs P M Gill          Mrs A M Mitchell 

 

Executive Principal         Executive Vice Principal        Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 


